
24 October 2017 Public Transport Victoria 
 1800 800 007 (6am – midnight daily) 
 ptv.vic.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

> Tram improvement works start Saturday 28 October 

> Details of temporary changes to vehicle access for properties within the work zone 

 

         

Dear Business Owner / Resident, 

From Saturday 28 October until Monday 6 November 2017 (inclusive), a temporary 
road closure for tram improvement works will affect access to your property.  

As part of the modernisation of Melbourne’s tram network, Yarra Trams and Public Transport 
Victoria (PTV) are renewing tram infrastructure at the junction of Nicholson Street and 
Moreland Road. Two full road closures will be in place: 

> Nicholson Street will be closed between Holmes Street and The Grove.  

> Moreland Road will be closed between Nicholson Street and Grant Street. 

As a result, tram Routes 1 and 6 will be affected and buses will be replacing tram services 
for part of the journey. There will be no on-street car parking in the work zone. Pedestrians 
can still move around the work zone. 

A map detailing the changes for local access is on the following page. 

> Set-up for the project will commence from 10pm Friday 27 October until 5am Monday 6 
November 2017 (inclusive) 

We thank you for your patience and regret any inconvenience caused by these essential 
tram improvement works. 

For more information please refer to works.yarratrams.com.au  

If you have questions about this essential upgrade or wish to provide feedback, please call 
1800 800 007 or email projects@yarratrams.com.au 

Yours sincerely 

The Yarra Trams Project Team  

  

http://works.yarratrams.com.au/
mailto:projects@yarratrams.com.au
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Zones and access changes 

The following access changes will apply. Please follow the direction of traffic controllers. 
Consider parking vehicle elsewhere for faster access noting local parking conditions.  

Drive with care around the work zone. 

Zone 1 

> Local vehicle access via gates at The Grove and Moreland Road. 

> Temporary change of rubbish collection to Monday 6 November. 

Zone 2 

> Local vehicle access will be primarily via The Avenue but this is may change for safety. 

> Temporary change of rubbish collection to Monday 6 November. 

Zone 3 

> Local vehicle access via a private driveway at eastern end of Moore Street. 

> Temporary change of rubbish collection to Monday 6 November. 

Zone 4 

> Access via gates at Moreland Road and Holmes Street. 

> No change to rubbish collection times. 
 

 


